
Public Notice 
 

2024/25 ADOPTED ANNUAL REVISED 
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT  
PLAN (IDP) & 2024/25 BUDGET 

 

A public notice is hereby given in terms of the Section 21(A) of the Local Government: 

Municipal Systems Act, (Act No.32 of 2000) that the tabled 2024/25 annual revised IDP 

and 2024/25 Budget have been adopted at the Mogale City Local Municipality (MCLM) 

council meeting held on Wednesday, 26 June 2024. 

 

Copies are available in the Mogale City Local Municipality, www.mogalecity.gov.za and All 

MCLM Libraries. All members of the public are invited to inspect the IDP and Budget from 

Thursday; 11 July 2024. 

 

For any inquiries, please email idp@mogalecity.gov.za  

 

 
 

 
 
Makhosana Msezana 
Municipal Manager 

 

http://www.mogalecity.gov.za/

